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Mines Colleagues: The Faculty Search Manual is being updated due to many changes in
process created by the adoption of the PageUp System.

HR has removed the manual to avoid confusion. We expect the revised version to be

completed by the end of February 2017 .

For questions on the recruiting and search process please contact:

Deb Wemli
dwemli@mines.edu
303.273.3494

Or

Michelle Darveau
mdarveau@mines.edu
303.384.2305

Regards,

o
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Michelle Darveau
Assistant Director
Human Resources


